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Temporary Adjustment to Business Arrangement for 

Shanghai Branch of HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited 

 

Dear Customers,  

 

Shanghai Branch, located on LG1-38, IFC, No.8 century avenue, Pudong 

New Area, Shanghai, will be expanded and upgraded from 15 Sep 2025，

and target to resume service around end of 2025，HSBC Bank (China) 

Company Limited will temporarily adjust the business arrangement of 

Shanghai Branch: 

 

Temporary Service Arrangement Adjustment 

City Branch Name Service Adjustment 
Impacted dates under the 

temporary adjustment 

Shanghai 

HSBC Bank (China) 

Company Limited 

Shanghai Branch 

Counter and Cash Service will be 

temporarily suspended, but the 

wealth management services will 

continue and be relocated to 

unit 1902, 19th floor, HSBC 

Building, Shanghai IFC, 8 Century 

Avenue, Pudong New Area 

After the close of 

business on 

12 Sep 2025 until further 

notice 

Please refer to HSBC China official website, HSBC China Mobile Banking 

app and HSBC China WeChat official account (WeChat ID: HSBC-CHINA-

RBWM) for latest information.  

 

Instead of going into a branch, you may prefer to do your banking by 

using our digital banking channels such as internet banking, mobile 

banking, phone banking, HSBC China WeChat service account (WeChat 

ID: HSBCeBanking).  

 

If you have any further questions or urgent queries, please contact your 

Relationship Manager or please contact our 24-hours Customer Service 



 

PUBLIC 

Hotline at 95366.  

 

Thank you for your continuous support and understanding. 

 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited 

15Aug,2025 


